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Shelley George

Subject: FW: [External] Wrapping up 20 Years in Allen

From: Jason Shepard  
Sent: Saturday, July 21, 2018 11:23 PM 
To: Steve Terrell <sterrell@cityofallen.org> 
Cc: Shelley George <sgeorge@cityofallen.org> 
Subject: Wrapping up 20 Years in Allen 
 
Mr. Mayor, 
 
The first week of August will mark the 20th anniversary of our move to Allen.   I have had a tremendous 
experience here and it was a great decision for   I have particularly enjoyed the opportunity to learn and grow 
while serving in many volunteer capacities with both the city and school district. 
 
On Wednesday we are moving to Parker Lake Estates and although we are excited about the bigger lot and  
continuing in AISD, we will be in the Parker city limits and I understand I must resign by Board of Adjustment position. 
 
Please accept this e-mail as my notice; I have not yet communicated this to our Chairperson but I did reach out to 
Shelley to refresh myself on the protocols. 
 
I feel fortunate to have lived and served in such a great community and appreciate all of the great things we have built 
as a town under your leadership and that of the councils present and past. 
 
Please let me know any next steps; we will obviously be literally yards away from Allen and will still be involved in the 
community in other capacities.  Allen will always be home! 
 
Thanks, 
JS 
 
Jason Shepard 
 




